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Comment - Please expand medicaid to individuals under 65 years of age with income below 133 
percent of the federal poverty level (FPL). I believe low-income adults without children should be 
guaranteed coverage through Medicaid in Virginia without need for a waiver, and parents of children 
should be eligible at a uniform income level in Virginia.
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